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James Austin <j amesoaustin@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 7:18 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern:

I have been made aware of a new CFTC proposal (RIN 3038-AC61) that
will restrict my trading ability. I am opposed to this change and
strongly urge this be reconsidered.

James Austin


